
White River Area Preparedness (WRAP) 

Minutes – 9-7-23 

 

 

The meeting was called to order by Vice-President Cody Kinney at 6:11 p.m.  A quorum was 
present.   
 
Old Business:   
Mark will do a dry run with microphones for a Zoom call at the meetings.  
 
Still waiting on word from the BLM regarding the lease application for the repeater site. 
 
New Business: 
Don Davidson reported that Micronuclear has a low-yield power supply constructed from waste 
radiation sources.  The 10 megawatt system is about the size of a trash can, will power 4000 
homes and is housed in a 50’ x 50’ underground bunker.  Rangely could be a possible test site. 
 
Don reported that a presentation on bartering can be done and will set a date. 
 
The Septemberfest fund raiser netted $200.  Treasurer’s report shows a balance of $641.70. 
 
The next meeting will be Thursday, October 5 at The Gathering Place at 6:00. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Jane Pennell 
 


